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Mid-Year Reports and Parent Interviews

I hope this newsletter finds you all well after a restful and well
celebrated Matariki weekend. We are now heading into the last two
weeks of Term 2. Please read on for important information
regarding the last two weeks of this term.

Your children’s school reports will be sent home on Monday, 4th
July. Parent interviews will run on Tuesday, 5th and Wednesday, 6th
of July. I highly encourage all parents to come and have a ten
minute chat about their child’s report. The Mid-Year report is a
snapshot of how your child is progressing through the New Zealand
Curriculum. A discussion is a great way to gain understanding of
your child’s progress.

Attached below is the schedule of time available for interviews.
Please contact me directly to book a timeslot. For parents who have
more than one child at school, please book a slot for each child.

Reporting Absences

We are well and truly in the thick of winter bugs and illness. With
this comes the choice you have as parents to keep your children
home. The school has a School Absence policy which requires
parents to notify the school directly of any absence either by
phone or email to admin@whareorino.school.nz by 9am on the day
your child is absent.

Please ensure you are letting the office know that your child will not
be attending school. The school reports attendance to the Ministry
of Education on a weekly basis. The Attendance registrar has
begun monitoring attendance more strictly recently and we are
ensuring we meet our obligations as a school to comply with their
requirements. Thank you for your understanding.

Ngā mihi nui,
Caley

Times available for Parent Interviews
Please contact Caley to book a time that works for you. If this doesn’t work, please
come and have a chat and we’ll find time that works.

Tuesday, 5th July Wednesday, 6th July

2.40pm 2.50pm 2.40pm 2.50pm

3.00pm 3.10pm 3.00pm 3.10pm

3.20pm 3.30pm 3.20pm 3.30pm
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